
 

Dear  

Further to our previous correspondence regarding your request for the following information: 

Please supply all uranium air monitoring data from the perimeter air samplers and the distant air 
samplers for the last 5 years. 

Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the 
Act). 

A search for the requested information within the Atomic Weapons Establishment (AWE) has now been 
completed, and we can confirm that information in scope of your request is held. 

We are able to disclose the information in the spreadsheet attached. 

Under section 16, the duty to provide advice and assistance, it may be useful for you to note that some 
locations are monitored fortnightly, and some locations were removed in 2019. On the attached the term 
‘N/R’ means no result, AWE do not have a reported result for this period for varied reasons; either access 
issues, sampler issues, laboratory issues etc. Also, the results for December 2022 are still being 
collated/analysed and are not yet available.  

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. If you have any 
queries regarding the content of this letter, please contact this office in the first instance. 

If you are unhappy with the way your request has been handled you have a right to request an internal 
review within 40 days of receiving this letter, by writing to information.requests@awe.co.uk or our postal 
address: Information Requests Team, AWE Aldermaston, Reading, RG7 4PR. If you are still unhappy after an 
internal review has been completed, under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 you have the right to take your complaint to the Information Commissioner’s Office. Please note the 
Commissioner will generally not consider a complaint until you have exhausted AWE’s internal complaints 
process. 

Yours sincerely, 

AWE Information Requests Team 

 Ref: EIR2023-006  

 

22nd February 2023 




